
GREAT EXPECTATIONS, LLC  
P.O. BOX 4687 

MIDDLETOWN, NY 10941 
(845)-321-3613 

 
      May 26, 2017 
 
 
 
 
Honorable Kathleen H. Burgess, Secretary 
New York State Public Service Commission 
3 Empire State Plaza 
Albany, NY  12223 
 
RE: CASE 17-W-0015 – Great Expectations, LLC - Filing in 

compliance with Commission Order issued May 24, 2017 
(Ordering Clause No. 2). 

 
Dear Secretary Burgess: 
 
 Enclosed for filing is Escrow Statement No. 3 (ESCW) to 
P.S.C. No. 1 – Water, effective June 1, 2017, in compliance with 
the requirements of the Public Service Commission of the State 
of New York.  

 
 Great Expectations, LLC will individually notify its 
customers of the Commission’s determination in the above-
mentioned case and will file a copy of the customer notification 
letter with the Secretary to the Commission as directed in 
Commission Order. 
 
      Sincerely, 
 
      Fred Dana Jr, Member   
      Great Expectations, LLC.  

Received: 05/26/2017


